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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

July 6, 2018 

Ms. Melissa Pena 
Ralphs Grocery Company 
1100 W. Artesia Boulevard 
Compton, CA 90220 

Dear Ms. Pena: 
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APPROVAL OF REGULAR MONITORING FREQUENCY UNDER GENERAL NATIONAL 
POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION SYSTEM AND WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS-RALPHS GROCERY COMPANY, RALPHS GROCERY STORE #289, 5601 
WILSHIRE BOULEVARD, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA (NPDES NO. CAG994004, Cl-7615) 

We have reviewed your accelerated monitoring data submittal and your request to return to 
regular monitoring frequency dated June 7, 2018. 

On December 22, 2017, you experienced an exceedance of Total Petroleum Hydrocarbons 
(TPH) concentration in your effluent from the subject site. TPH was detected at 150 ppb. 
Subsequently, you entered into an accelerated monitoring program as required by Provision I.V. 
of the Monitoring and Reporting Program. The monitoring data submitted indicated that by May 
2, 2018 three consecutive accelerated monitoring events demonstrated full compliance with the 
TPH effluent limits. Therefore, your request to return to regular monitoring frequency is hereby 
granted. 

If you have any questions, please contact Gensen Kai at (213) 576-6651. 

Sincerely, 

Executive Officer 
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